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7th June 2022  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Joint Years 5 and 6 School Journey 
Wednesday 5th to Friday 7th October 2022 

 
We are really excited to have secured a residential booking at the Pioneer Centre, Cleobury Mortimer, 
beautifully situated on the edge of the Wyre Forest in Shropshire for a joint Years 5 and 6 School Journey from 
Wednesday 5th October or Friday 7th October.  
 
The Centre offers a set adventure programme, which will mean that the children will be busy from the time 
they arrive to the time they leave and will include extensive adventurous activities that offer the children the 
opportunity to stretch themselves as individuals, bond as a team and grow in friendship as they work together, 
eat together and relax together. The events will be led by instructors dedicated to working with our pupils for 
the duration of the stay. You can visit the website for further details at www.actioncentres.co.uk.  
 
The cost of this residential will be £258.00. This includes the transport, accommodation, food and the cost of 
the activities. The cost for the children who are on the Pupil Premium Grant list will be at the reduced price of 
£129. Your place on the trip will be reserved upon receipt of a non-refundable £40 deposit by Tuesday 14th 
June.. If we reach our maximum number, you can ask to be placed on a waiting list. Should we not have 
enough interest in the trip, we will have to cancel and your deposits will be refunded. 
 
Once we have received the deposit, the balance payment will be set up as follows: 
 

Balance payment – 
Non Pupil Premium - 
£218.00 

Payment by Balance payment – 
Non Pupil Premium - 
£89.00 

Payment by  

1st instalment - £55.00 Friday 1st July 1st instalment - £30.00 Friday 15th July 

2nd instalment - £55.00 Friday 15th July 2nd instalment - £30.00 Friday 5th September 

3rd Instalment - £55.00 Friday 5th September 3rd instalment - £29.00 Friday 16th September  

4th Instalment - £53.00 Friday 16th September   
 

 
All payment must be settled by Friday 16th September 2022 on Parent Pay: 
 
The nature of this visit means that the highest standard of behaviour is expected and children whose 
behaviour from this date is not of a standard that means we can guarantee both theirs and others’ safety 
may not be able to join us on the visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

P Hewett       
 
Mr. P Hewett    
Assistant Headteacher    

 

http://www.actioncentres.co.uk/

